
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

5. NEW BRIGHTON PIER LIAISON 
 
 The Community Advocate advised the Board of matters which have been brought to the attention of 

the New Brighton Pier Liaison Team over the past year.  The Board received the information. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


